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OVDA / ORVDA / NATA OPPOSE  HOUSE BILL 3362  
 

Before: House Committee on Commerce and Consumer Protection / February 4, 2025 

By:  Darrell W. Fuller / fuller_darrell@yahoo.com / 971-388-1786 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

  
Co-Chairs Gorsek and McLain, and Members of the Committee: 

 

The Oregon Vehicle Dealer Association (OVDA) represents all businesses required to 

possess an Oregon vehicle dealer certification. Oregon RV Dealers Association (ORVDA) 

represents franchised RV dealers in Oregon. Northwest Auto Trades Association (NATA) 

represents mechanical and collision repair shops, parts stores, and dismantlers.  

 

OVDA, ORVDA, and NATA oppose House Bill 3362.  

 

OVDA, ORVDA, and NATA oppose a tax on tires. 

 

OVDA, ORVDA, and NATA oppose how the tax on tires will be spent, if approved. 

Funding efforts to combat tire pollution makes some sense. But the other two expenditures simply have no 

relationship to tires. Taxing tires to support rail? Taxing tires to support wildlife crossings? This simply makes 

no sense.  

 

OVDA, ORVDA, and NATA urge the Committee to take no further action on House Bill 3362. 

I am happy to answer any questions. Thank you. 
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